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Poppy, Bluebell and  
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds
We have been continuing to 
revise our digraphs. - 'oa' 

for soap, 'igh' for might and 
'ow' for cow. 

Can you spot any of these 
sounds in your story books 

and/or reading books? 

This week...
Poppy class and Sunflower class 
have been reading Jack and the 
Beanstalk whilst Bluebell class 
have continued learning about 

The Very Hungry Caterpillar as 
they were enjoying it so much! 

Maths 
In maths this week we are 

continuing to learn about teen 
numbers. We have also been 
having a go at estimating how 
many objects are in a jar and 
then counting them to check. Caterpillar watch

Each class now have ten little 
caterpillars. We will be watching 
them closely and observing this 
wonderful transformation and 

learning about the life cycle first 
hand.

Forest Fun
We have some special visitors in 

our secret garden area. The 
children had the chance to see 
frogs and newts up close and 

personal! 
Ask your child about it.  

All about bees
Next week (9th) Barry the beekeeper 
from Kingston Beekeepers Association 
will be visiting our Thursday assembly 

to tell us about the important work 
they do. As they are a charity it 
would be lovely if your child could 
bring in a few coins to donate. 

Thank you in advance! 


